
 

 

8th February 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please note that this Half Term ends for students on Friday, 11th February at 3.15pm.  All 
students are expected to attend school in full school uniform on that day.  Students will return 
to school after half term on Monday 21st February 2022 at the normal time of 8.45am (Week 
2).     
 
Free School Meals 
If your child is eligible for benefits-related Free School Meals, then Ealing Council will be 
providing your household with additional financial support during the February half term 
holiday.  
 
You will shortly receive a supermarket voucher to support you to meet food and other 
essential costs over the school holiday.  
 
A company called Blackhawk Network is administering the voucher scheme for Ealing Council.   
 
If you have not received a voucher code by 18th February 2022, please first check your junk or 
spam mailbox folder.  Otherwise, please complete the online contact form at www.select-
your-reward.co.uk/ContactUs 
 
Please do not contact the school directly regarding your vouchers.  
 
Face Coverings 
 
From the 21st February 2022, the government have advised that face coverings are no longer 
required for pupils, staff and visitors in classrooms and communal areas.  At DWHS, we 
continue to encourage our students and staff to continue wearing facemasks in communal 
areas and during the year group assembly. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/dSCiCj275UGW64WUnjE-Y?domain=nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/dSCiCj275UGW64WUnjE-Y?domain=nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com


 

 

Parental Support  
 
Your home circumstances may have changed over the last year.  If you require further support 
regarding the process of applying for Free School Meals, please contact the school and a 
member of the DWHS (Dormers Wells High School) team will support you with the 
application. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank the students for their diligence and achievements so far.  We 
have so many success stories to share and good news items to celebrate together.  I would 
also like to thank the staff for their dedication and hard work, as well as parents and carers 
for your continued support of Dormers Wells High School and our students.  I hope you and 
your family have an enjoyable and restful break. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 
 


